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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 1V-A CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANGAS

14 March 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 155 ,s. 2025

RESULT OF THE SPECIAL PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL
PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
Chief- School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Inreference to the Division Memorandum No. 449, Ss. 2024, ADMINISTRATION
OF THE SPECIAL PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (SPEPT)
2024, this office through the Curriculum Implementation Division formally
announces the Result of the Special Philippine Education Placement Test (PEPT)
as released by the DepEd Bureau of Education Assessment (BEA).

2. The Certificate of Rating (COR) of all examinees who took the Special PEPT last
October 6, 2024 can be claimed at CID Office.

3. For more information or related concerns, please contact Mr. Miguel B. Ularte
- EPS / DTC at 09684977393.

4. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MARITES/A. IBANEZ, CESO V.
Schools Division Superintendent
A,
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